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请表格以及有关学位班的具体答疑。詢問電話：718-
376-5845,或發電子郵件至：

Beizhang2007@hotmail.com.

Princeton University East Asian Stu-
dies 2010

普林斯顿大学对外汉语教学研讨会

For the past seventeen years, the East Asian Studies 
Program at Princeton University has sponsored an an-
nual conference on Chinese language instruction. We 
are pleased to announce that we are holding another 
conference next year, on Saturday, April 24, 2010, from 
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. We invite proposals for presenta-
tions concerning research on Chinese language learning 
and teaching. The conference aims to include, but is not 
limited to, proposals on the following themes: 

• Development of Materials 
• Culture in Language Study 
• Testing and Assessment 
• Language Learning for Heritage Students 
• Innovative Classroom Applications of Second-
Language Acquisition Theories 
• Computer-Assisted Language Learning 
• Chinese Programs Abroad 

Proposals: Presentations may be up to 15 minutes long. 
Please submit a one-page abstract, either in English or 
in Chinese. We strongly encourage submissions by e-
mail, but they may also be sent by mail. Please address 
abstracts to: 

Ms. Jie Ying (jying@princeton.edu)
Department of East Asian Studies
211 Jones Hall
Princeton University
Princeton, NJ 08544-1008
Tel: 609-258-1017
Fax: 609-258-7096

E-mail submissions must be formatted as Microsoft 
Word file attachments. All submissions must be re-
ceived by January 20, 2010.

Funding: Limited funding for travel expenses (up to 
$500.00 if traveling from Asia; $300.00 if traveling by 
airplane in North America, including local transporta-
tion; and up to $100.00 by automobile or train, includ-
ing tolls and incidentals) will only be available to par-

ticipants who present papers, one person per institution. 
Breakfast, lunch, and dinner will be provided on Satur-
day for all participants. 

Please see our website (http://www.princeton.edu/clp) 
for updates and information. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Ying. We look 
forward to seeing you.

TCLT announces its new homepage 
The TCLT Standing Committee has set up its new web-
site at http://www.tclt.us to consolidate resources and 
information about Technology and Chinese Language 
Teaching (TCLT). We hope that the new website will 
serve as a central distribution point for Chinese lan-
guage teachers, students, and CFL/CSL researchers to 
share new ideas, introduce new software and applica-
tion techniques, announce relevant publications and 
conferences, and communicate with each other.
Highlights of TCLT’s new website:

1. Links to TCLT’s previous (and future) conference 
websites. Archives of conference proceedings and 
photos;

2. Information about the TCLT’s mailing list at fo-
rum@tclt.us;

3. User contributed database with information about 
software applications, multimedia-rich textbooks and 
other online resources about Chinese language teach-
ing and learning;

4. Home base of the incoming Journal of Technology 
and Chinese Language Teaching. A call for papers is 
coming soon.

The new TCLT website is supported in part by the De-
partment of East Asian Languages and Literatures, 
Hamilton College and the Department of Foreign Lan-
guages and Literatures, Middle Tennessee State Univer-
sity. For general questions about TCLT, please contact 
De Bao Xu  (dxu@hamilton.edu) at Hamilton College. 
For questions and suggestions (for additions and im-
provement) about TCLT’s website as well as its mailing 
list, please contact Jun Da (jda@mtsu.edu) at Middle 
Tennessee State University.


